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Form 6—Young Enterprise Cookbook 
 

Each year our F6 pupils take part in a Young Enterprise Project, producing items 
to sell to our School community to raise money for charity.  This year there has 
had to be a  slight change  of plan due to lockdown. So, they have come up with 
the idea of a WPS Cookbook which will share favourite recipes from all members 
of the WPS family.  
 

F6 pupils have been working hard on their favourite recipes and they would love 
to include recipes from other Forms in the book too. If you or your child has a 
favourite recipe you could share with F6 please email it to Miss 
Kendal (secretary@wilmslowprep.co.uk) before 22nd June. 
 

Keep your eyes peeled for details of how you can purchase your 
own, limited edition WPS Cookbook ! 

 
 
 
 
 

Many Happy Returns to all the        
children who are celebrating their 

birthday this week. 

Archie F3 
 

Henry F3 

 

Congratulations 

to this week’s  

Stars of the Week! 

Whilst we are still choosing a star of the 

week from each class, we would like to 

recognise that you are all doing a fabulous 

job, working really hard in these difficult 

times.  Thank you! 

Rec: Molly for super effort, enthusiasm 
and trying really hard in all subjects.  

 

F1:  Pinelopi, for wonderful effort,           
enthusiasm and work in Maths.  

 

F1: Kim for trying hard in all subjects at 
home and producing high quality work.  

 

F2: Flo for always displaying perfect 
Zoom etiquette and for showing        
excellent understanding in Maths.    

 

F3: Kyle for his brilliant lion research 
project, which he put a lot of thought 
into and worked incredibly hard on.  

 

F3: Freya for her brilliant English work 
and being an absolute delight in our 
Zoom sessions.  

 

F4: Maddie for working hard at home 
and giving super explanations to       
answers in Maths.  

 

F5: Oliver for excellent work in Maths 
and impressive Lego building during 
flexible learning!   
  

F6: Scarlett for engaging                     
enthusiastically in all her online work.   

~ ~  Form 4 Joke of the Week  ~ ~  
 

What did the caretaker say when he jumped  

out of the cupboard? 

“Supplies!” 

F2’s Superb Smoothies 
As part of their Literacy and linked with the PSHEE topic of 
Healthy Eating, F2 have made their own Smoothies.  We 
are sure you will agree they all look delicious! 

Healthy Eating 
 

Our Healthy Eating topic across School draws to a close this week. It has 
been wonderful to see the children enjoying the topic, trying new foods 
and pledging to do more exercise with their families. 
 
Please do share with us your work on the topic.  We love to see all the 
different ideas and the efforts you are all putting in.  Here are just a  
couple of pictures which have already been shared with us—fantastic 
examples of healthy eating and children trying new foods.   


